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15-16 September 2017 

www.wordonthewash.org.uk 

 

WWWOOORRRDDD   
WWWAAASSSHHH   ON 
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Programme 

Friday 15
th
 September 

7.00-7.30 Welcome and refreshments  

7.30-8.45 Main meeting to include talk from                 

Exodus 19:3-6 by Chris Wright –            

‘Who are God’s people, and what are           

we here for?’ 

Saturday 16
th
 September 

10.00-10.30 Welcome and refreshments 

10.30-11.30 Session 1 - to include talk from                  

Genesis 18:16-21 by Chris Wright –        

‘What is God’s plan, and how do we play    

our part?’ 

11.30-12.00 Coffee Break  

12.00-1.00 Session 2 - to include Tim Hastie-Smith 

speaking on - ‘The Servant Heart of God’ 

from John 13.  

1.00-2.15 Lunch Break  

2.15-3.45 Seminar options  

3.45-4.30 Tea Break 

4.30-6.00 Session 3 - to include talk from                  

Matthew 28:16-20 by Chris Wright -                                 

‘What is Christ’s “Great Commission”,         

and what does it include?’ 

Supporting Word on the Wash 
 

In the same way as Keswick Ministries, Word on the Wash 

is an event for which we are dependent on gifts and 

donations to meet our costs rather than charging an entry fee.  

We are trusting in the Lord’s provision to cover our budget 

of approximately £3,000. 
 

If you would like to give towards the cost of putting on this 

event you can do so – 
 

• in person, by giving today during the offering 

• by post, making cheques payable to ‘Word on the Wash’ 

and sending them to: -  Tim Boxall at 

200 Hall Road, Clenchwarton, King’s Lynn PE34 4DD 
 

• online, by direct bank transfer to the ‘Word on the Wash’ 

account at :-   HSBC,  40-26-11, a/c no. 91804111 
 

Thank You! 
 

Do use social media to tell your friends about Word on the 

Wash  -  search ‘wordonthewash’ on your social platform, 

follow us and use the hashtag #wordonthewash2017 during 

the event. 

  
Follow us on 



Get Involved 
 

‘Each one should use whatever gift he has received to serve 

others, faithfully administering God’s grace in its various 

forms’. 1 Peter 4: 10. 

We would love to keep you informed about Word on the 

Wash events (only!) – so, if you have not attended before, 

nor registered online before, and would like to stay in touch 

and receive our e-newsletter, please complete a contact 

details form at the Welcome Desk. 

We would like to build up a list of ‘publicity liaison’ 

representatives from the different churches. If you can 

perform that role, receiving our publicity material for your 

church and encouraging others to attend, please sign up at 

the Welcome Desk - and talk to your church’s leadership 

team. 

We would like to strengthen the volunteer team for Word 

on the Wash.  The event takes a lot of work behind the 

scenes and the logistics require many volunteers. The range 

of tasks is wide from welcoming, ensuring attendees are 

looked after well, serving coffee, techie stuff, to setting up 

and setting down the venue. If you would like to join the 

volunteer team, please sign up at the Welcome Desk. 

We would love to help you use your God given gifts, so that 

you can bless others as much as we are blessed by those 

invited to speak, lead seminars or lead the children’s 

programme. 

info@wordonthewash.org.uk  

Practical Details 
 

Drinks – There will be water, squash, tea, herbals and 

coffee available free of charge throughout the event. 

Toilets – These are located at the back of the church 

through the door to the tower.  There are two toilets in the 

tower and further portaloo’s just outside located in the 

graveyard.  Please note there are further toilet facilities at all 

the seminar venues. 

Lunches - If you have pre-ordered a meal deal online 

before the event it will be available for you to pick up at the 

back of church from 1.00pm onwards. The 6 bap/baguette 

fillings and a selection of cakes work on a first come first 

choice basis.  If you ordered a meal deal please ensure you 

pick it up and pay for it or WotW will have to meet the cost!  

Fresh fruit is also available to buy near the lunches. If you 

forgot your lunch or did not opt for a meal deal, the bakery, 

Coop, fish and chip shop and a newsagent are all within easy 

walking distance of the venue – please ask for directions. 

Pre-schoolers – if you have a pre-school child please do 

make use of the vestry at the front of the building where 

there are toys and books for you to occupy little ones.  The 

sound will also be relayed to this room so that you can hear 

all that is going on in the main nave.  You can also access this 

room from outside on the North side of the building. 

mailto:info@wordonthewash.org.uk


Speakers 

Chris Wright was born in Belfast, Northern 

Ireland in 1947, the son of missionary 

parents, and nurtured as an Irish 

Presbyterian. After university he started his 

career as a schoolteacher in  Belfast. Then, 

after completing a doctorate in Old 

Testament economic ethics, he was 

ordained in the Anglican Church in 1977 

and served as an assistant pastor in Tonbridge.     In 1983 he took his 

family to India and taught at the Union Biblical Seminary (UBS), Pune 

for five years as a mission partner with Crosslinks. In 1988 he returned 

to the UK as Academic Dean at All Nations Christian College (an 

international training centre for cross-cultural mission) and then as 

Principal in 1993.  In  2001 he was appointed International Director of 

the Langham Partnership.  

                                                                                                           

Tim Hastie-Smith as well as being the 

National Director of Scripture Union is also 

the Vicar of Bibury in Gloucestershire, 

known for its picturesque cottages but also 

for its annual duck race!  For 10 years Tim 

was Headmaster of Dean Close School in 

Cheltenham, and was for 7 years chaplain 

and Admissions Tutor at Stowe School in 

Buckingham. He was appointed Chairman of the Headmasters’ and 

Headmistresses’ Conference in 2008. He has served on ten Governing 

bodies over the last 20 years.   Over the years he has worked as a 

headhunter, a librarian, a burger bar chef and care home assistant, 

among other things.  He is married to Joanne and has three children. 

Saturday evening – Chris Wright 

Matthew 28:16-20 

 “What is Christ’s ‘Great Commission’, 

and what does it include?”  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Seminar Notes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Friday evening – Chris Wright 

Exodus 19:3-6 

“Who are God’s people, and what      

are we here for?” 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Saturday morning – Chris Wright 

Genesis 18:16-21 

“What is God’s plan, and how do      

we play our part?” 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tim Hastie-Smith 

John 13 

“The Servant Heart of God” 
 


